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We are totally in favor of the following initiatives. We would
like to see Portland return to the city we love.  We moved here
to be with our daughter and have enjoyed all that the city has
to offer.  However, times have changed and action is needed.

                        Adding 300 police officers over the next 3 years  

·         Reducing homicides by 20% by the end of 2022 

·         Reducing the number of people sleeping in tents by 1,000 by the end of
2022 

·         Significantly cleaning up trash and graffiti in the city by July 1, 2022 
·         Providing direct and immediate relief to our neighbors who are still digging
out from the Covid Recession 
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Portland, Oregon

mailto:pdecrist@yahoo.com
mailto:councilclerk@portlandoregon.gov

